
CALIFORNIA ENERGY· COMMISSION 
REPORT OF CONVERSA nON Page 1 of 1
 

Systems Assessment and I FILE: 06·AFC·2 .
 
Facilities Siting Division 

I PRO..IECT TITLE: Highgrove Project 

~ Telephone I EMAIL -. 
\ 

NAME: Robert Worl I(LJ..... Wnrl 
WITH:Alice Alice Grundman ..... 
l .. ..­

SUBJECT: Status of New High School Construction in Grand Terrace, CA 

D Meeting Location: Electronic
 

DATE: July 6,2009 I TIME: NA .
 

:COMMENTS: 
The following email exchange is regarding the new Colton Joint Unified School District's new 
high school in Grand Terrace, on Taylor and Main Streets, directly across from the proposed 
Highgrove Project site: . 

From: "GRUNDMAN ALICE" ALICE GRUNDMAN@cjusd.net 7/6/20097:30 AM 

Construction has started and the school is on schedule to open September 2011. Finally. 

-----Original Message----­
From: "Robert Worl" <Rworl@energy.state.ca.us> 
To: "Alice Grundman" <ALICE GRUI\JDMAN@colton.k12.ca.us> 
Sent: 6/30/09 6:05 PM 
Subject: Status of School Construction in Highgrove 

Hi Alice, 

With little action due to the Air District dilemma and a recent request to suspend the AES 
Highgrove Project for a 6 month period, I thought it would be wise to check on the status of 
the District's High School construction status. Can you provide me With any news regarding 
the current plans? When last we talked construction was to commence in January of 2009. 

Thank You In Advance! 

Bob Worl 

RobertWorl, Siting Program Manager 
(916) 651-8853 (Office) 
(916) 798-6096 (Cell)
 
rworl@energy.state.ca.us
 

cc: Lisa DeCarlo, David Flores 
Signed: 

Name: Robert Worl 
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